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May 30, 2014

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 
AND OVERNIGHT DELIVERY

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S.W.
P.O. Box 47250
Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Attention:	Steven V. King
		Executive Director and Secretary

RE:		Advice No. 14-03—Hydro Investment Adjustment
		Docket No. UE-140617

Dear Mr. King:

Pacific Power & Light Company (Pacific Power or Company), a division of PacifiCorp, 
withdraws Advice No. 14-03.  In that filing, the Company requested to reflect in customer rates the Washington-allocated revenue requirement associated with the Company’s investment in the Merwin Fish Collector through a separate tariff rider.  The Company also filed an alternate petition for deferred accounting of the revenue requirement associated with the Merwin Fish Collector.

In Order 01 in Docket UE-140617,[footnoteRef:1] issued May 29, 2014, the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission suspended the Company’s separate tariff rider for investigation and approved the alternate petition for deferred accounting.  Because the petition for deferred accounting was approved, the Company is withdrawing the separate tariff rider to avoid an unnecessary investigation. [1:  In this order, the Commission also consolidated Docket UE-140617 with Docket UE-140762, the Company’s 2014 general rate case.  The order is Order 03 in Docket UE-140762.] 


Please contact me at 503-813-6389 or by email at Bryce.Dalley@PacifiCorp.com if there are any questions regarding this withdrawal.  

Sincerely,



R. Bryce Dalley
Vice President, Regulation
PACIFIC POWER & LIGHT COMPANY’S PETITION FOR DEFERRED ACCOUNTING
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